Newsletter from the Garden of Eden August 2014

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden of Eden for August 2014. Our kids did lots of useful activities at the Garden of Eden and school. They were very happy to welcome visitors and enjoyed doing all the activities with them. Sometime our kids went to do activities outside the center giving them an interest and to learn new things. We would like to say thank you for your kindness and hope you will come to visit our center again soon.

สวัสดีค่ะ คุณผู้อ่านที่คิดถึงทุกๆท่าน กลับมาพบกันอีกแล้วนะคะสำหรับจดหมายข่าวบ้านสวนเอ เดน ประจำเดือน สิงหาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆได้ทำกิจกรรมที่เป็นประโยชน์มากมาย และมีความสุขมากที่ได้ ต้อนรับผู้ใหญ่ใจดีทุกๆท่าน และยังสนุกสนานที่ได้ร่วมทำกิจกรรมกับผู้ใหญ่ใจดี บางโอกาสเด็กๆของเรา รู้สึกตื่นเต้นมากที่ได้ไปทำกิจกรรมข้างนอกศูนย์กับผู้ใหญ่ใจดี เราต้องขอขอบคุณสำหรับความใจดีของ ผู้ใหญ่ทุกๆท่านและหวังว่าทุกๆท่านจะมาเยี่ยมเด็กๆของเราในครั้งต่อๆไป.

On the 3rd of August our kids came to do fun activity with a group of students from the Rayong Technical College and latter had lunch with support from Khun Ludda on the occasion of her birthday. Thank you very much for all your kindness.

วันที่ 3 สิงหาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน อ.บ้านค่าย จ.ระยอง ได้เดินทางมาร่วม กิจกรรมกับพี่ๆกลุ่มเทคนิคระยอง และอยู่ร่วมรับประทานอาหารกลางวัน เนื่องจากเป็นวันคล้ายวันเกิด ของคุณลัดดาวรรณ ได้มาเลี้ยงอาหารกลางวัน จึงขอขอบพระคุณในน้ำใจดีของทุกท่านในครั้งนี้ด้วยค่ะ/ ครับ







On the 12th of August our kids came to attend the Mother's Day activities at the center. Then they played sports for the rest of the day and had lunch with support from Khun Kaniita on the occasion of her birthday. We would like to say thank you for your kindness.

วันที่ 12 สิงหาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน ได้เดินทางมาร่วมกิจกรรมวันแม่ที่ศูนย์คา มิลเลียนโซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง ได้จัดขึ้น หลังจากนั้นก็ร่วมเล่นกีฬาเพื่อแข่งขันกันอย่างสนุกสนาน และ ได้อยู่ร่วมรับประทานอาหารกลางวันอีกด้วย เนื่องจากคุณกนิษฐา และครอบครัว มาเลี้ยงอาหารกลางวัน จึงขอขอบพระคุณในน้ำใจของทุกท่านในครั้งนี้ด้วยค่ะ/ครับ













On the 30^{th} of August our kids went to have lunch at a restaurant on Namrin Beach with the support from Mr. Gee on the occasion of his birthday. Thank you for your kindness.

วันที่ 30 สิงหาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน ได้เดินทางพร้อมกับเด็กๆที่ศูนย์คามิ ลเลียน โซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง ไปร่วมรับประทานอาหาร ที่หาดน้ำริน เนื่องด้วยเป็นวันคล้ายวันเกิด ของ Mr.Gee จึงขอขอบพระคุณในน้ำใจดีของท่านในครั้งนี้ด้วยค่ะ/ครับ







The Garden of Eden 165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand

Tel / Fax: 0 - 3896 - 1568